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Recently Deceased 
  

Lily Purcell  
Elizabeth O’Reilly  

Chris Crofton 

 

Anniversaries  

 
Peggy Mc Farlane 

Ronan & Mary Henry  
Christy Crowe  

Frances Kiernan  
John Collard 
Jack Lyons  

 
 

The  Love & Hope Centre in Nakuru 
Kenya run by Sr Patricia Speight 
wishes to thanks all those who 
donated recorders and tin whistles  
and assure  you that they will be 
put to good use . 

 

 

 

The Eucharistic Congress Bell will 

arrive in our parish at 11.30 on 

Tuesday 13 September next. Mass 

will be celebrated by Bishop Walsh to 

mark the occasion. The Bell is a key 

symbol of the 50th International 

Eucharistic Congress. The purpose of 

the pilgrimage of the Bell is to invite 

people to deepen their communion 

with Christ and with one another. 

The Bell will be with us until 8.30 am 

on 14 September. During its visit it 

will be brought to our schools, go to 

Greenhills Parish, and will be a call 

to parishioners to a prayer vigil with 

Adoration on Tuesday evening and 

night. Details are being finalised and 

will be included in future newsletters 
and on notices in the Church porch  

Please put the 13th 

September in your diary and 

join us on the day to pray 

for the success of the 

Congress. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Baptismal Course  

our next Baptismal Course 

will take place on Monday 

next 29th August at 7pm in 

room 1 of Pastoral Centre 

for the parents of all babies 

who will be baptised here 

during the month of Sept. 

 

 

Good Luck to all our young 

people who are starting or 

returning to school this 

week  

 

 

Introduction of the New 

Roman Missal  

The Third Edition of the 

Roman Missal will come into 

full use in Ireland on the 1st 

Sunday of Advent  

In order to familiarize 

ourselves with the changes 

in the prayers and 

responses we have printed 

handouts which will be 

available over the next few 

weeks we would encourage 

you to take one  home each 

week and read   

and familiarize yourself with 

the changes. Full details of 

the changes can be found on 

our parish website 
www.stjudesparish.net  

CHANGE IN MASS TIMES  

5pm Sunday Evening Mass  

Due to the small numbers 

attending the 5pm Mass on 

Sunday evening we have 

decided to discontinue this 

Mass  

 

Sunday Evening Mass is 

available in our  neighboring 

parishes  

Mount Argus 4pm 

Greenhill’s 5.30pm 

Crumlin 7pm  

  

http://www.stjudesparish.net/

